
FACTS and RenWeb Are One Company Now. 
Here’s What You Need to Know.
FIND INFORMATION BELOW ABOUT WHAT’S CHANGING AND HOW IT WILL AFFECT YOU.

Q: Why is FACTS | RenWeb merging into one company?

A. FACTS acquired RenWeb four years ago in order to provide schools with the tools they needed to  

     manage every aspect of the educational experience in a combined, secure, and easy-to-use system.  

     Since the acquisition, we’ve been working diligently to continue to combine our services in a meaningful,  

     methodical way. 

     Now we’re taking another important step in the process and becoming a single brand — FACTS.  

     We believe this change will help fulfill our mission to provide schools with the best products and  

     services possible.

Q: Will my login information change?

A. Yes. Though your login credentials will remain the same, you’ll now log in to your account at  

     FACTSMgt.com. To log in, follow these steps:

•  Go to FACTSMgt.com.

•  Click the login button in the upper-right hand corner.

•  Select “FACTS Family Online”

•  Enter the same login credentials you’ve used in the past.

Q: What happens to my RenWeb account?

A. Your account will remain the same, but you’ll now be logging in exclusively at FACTSMgt.com. If you  

     visit RenWeb.com, you’ll be automatically redirected to that page.

Q: How will I log into the RenWeb Home app?

A. For the foreseeable future, parents and students will continue to log in to the RenWeb Home app as  

     they have been.

Q: If I have questions, who do I call?

A. You’ll continue to contact your school with any questions.

For additional questions,  
visit FACTSmgt.com/families.


